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GPu Nuclear Corporation

NUCIGar a' uaa*' Po"o aoad
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054
201-316 7000
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

February 16, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Inspection No. 50-219/87-37

Your letter dated December 30, 1987, contained a notice of violation of the
Security Plan at Oyster Creek and classified it as a Level IV violation in
accordance with 10 CFR 2, Appendix C. The attachment to this letter provides
GPU Nuclear's response to that violation.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact M. Laggart at
(201)316-7968.

Very truly yours,

hAdo.

F. F. anaro
Vice sident and Director
Admin tration
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Attachment

cc: Mr. William T. Russell, Administrator NRC Resident Inspector
Region I Oyster Creek Nuclear
US Nuclear Regulatory Comission Generating Station
475 Allendale Road Forked River, N.J. 08731
King of Prussia, PA. 19406

Mr. Alex Dromerick, Jr. Thomas T. Martin, Director
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission Division of Radiation Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555 and Safeguards'

Region I DpBremAftm N US NRC
tZED DISCLOSURE IB M 475 Allendale Road i{1%MM King of Prussia, PA 19406
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